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AVU-G-18-08 Notice of Settlement Negotiations

Dear Commission Secretary,

Per Commission Rule 272 (IDAPA 3 7.O1,.01.2721, Commission Staff notifies you that it will begin settlement negotiations
with Avista Corporation in Case No. AVU-G-18-08 at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, November 5, 2019, at the Commission's
office. There are no other parties to this case. Any active settlement negotiations will be confidential unless the parties

agree to the contrary.
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